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Larry Dodge < larry2014@ hotmail.com >
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11"37 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed changes

Please do NOT change the maximum leverage regulations for retail Forex trading. They are fine the

way they are and we don’t need added "protection".

I can determine the amount of risk I want myself and trade accordingly under the present rules.

Thank You ....Laurence Dodge
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